
October 18, 2022 

Dear Ms. Hollenbach, 

The signed semi-annual certification and deviation report for AGCO, Inc. is enclosed. 

Certifications are being submitted pursuant to the requirements of the renewable operating permit 

M I-ROP-N5101-2018A. 

If you need additional information, please contact me at 989-561-2293. 

Sincerely, 

Larry Pulliam 
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